
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 2nd October.  

Dear Parents/Carers of Years 3 and 4 
 

Swimming 
 
 
Next term all children in Otter Class will attend swimming lessons as part of our Physical Education 
curriculum.  Swimming is for7 weeks commencing on Monday 30th October.  We will travel by coach and 
return from Hengrove Swimming Pool by 3.00pm. 
 
The lessons are being paid for by the School Sports Funding but we are asking for a contribution of £4 per 
week (£28) to go towards the transport.  
 
Children will need to bring a swimming costume (no bikinis) a towel and drink.  Children may wear a pair of 
named swimming goggles and shoulder length hair needs to be tied back.  
 
You will receive an email from ParentPay where you will also give your consent 
 
Any enquiries please do not hesitate to come and see me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Bliss   


